
Are you interested in learning how development 
code standards can influence housing opportunities? 

The webinar will cover current barriers to building “middle 
housing” like duplexes and triplexes, potential code changes that 
can influence how housing is built, and future opportunities to 
comment on these proposed code changes.

There will be time for a question and answer session following a 
presentation. A recording will also be posted to our website for 
those unable to attend.

Learn more at:  
www.tualatinoregon.gov/planning/middle-housing

Join by Zoom: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/86881936792?pwd=d
1luRWNIZFQzQUhGZU5BTlFHOUwyUT09
Meeting ID: 868 8193 6792
Passcode: HOME

Join by phone: 253.215.8782 

Direct questions to: planning@tualatin.gov or 503.691.3026


